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National Conference ~ 2011
	 What a time we had at National Conference 2011.  The Spirit of the 
Lord moved in a mighty way.  We rejoice with 1,693 people being filled with 
the Holy Ghost.  His  truth marches on!  We were blessed by the ministry of 
Pastor & Mrs. Terry Shock, Pastor & Mrs. Gary Keller, and Regional 
Director Jerry & Vickie Richardson.
	 One of the highlights  of National Conference is the Bible School 
graduation.  This year there were 34 graduates.  They are now pastoring 
churches and we believe God has great things in store for their ministry.
	 Thank you for your faithful support!  We wish you all a blessed holiday 
season.  May you feel the peace and joy of a Savior born that He might die 
to save us from our sins.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Missionary Chris Richardson
Fourth Quarter 2011
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